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Holiday, Cards
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Get your Holiday cards now by visiting PANB! 3 beautiful designs selected from PANB’s collections. Proceeds to benefit the Associates
of the Provincial Archives of New Brunswick.

In 2018, the Provincial Archives will celebrate its 50th anniversary and the Associates would like to help in these festivities. To identify
appropriate events or actions to mark this momentous occasion, we would like your input on what activities or events might best mark
such a commemoration. Although not limited to the following choices, these types of actions would be examples: exhibits, enhancing
access to specific records you are aware of, acquiring a specific body of records or a category of record, or holding a symposium about
archives and how they are used.

Your ideas will go a long way in making the 50th anniversary a lasting contribution to the province’s documentary heritage and the role
the Provincial Archives plays. Please submit your ideas to Joanna Aiton Kerr at joanna.aitonkerr@gnb.ca or 506-453-8431.
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Dear Associates:

As many of you will be aware, the Provincial Archives of New Brunswick will celebrate its 50th
anniversary in 2018. The Associates of the Provincial Archives are taking the lead on the
planning for this milestone and, at the end of August, a few of us got together for a preliminary
meeting to discuss how best to invite and encourage the members of our group to get involved.

We are hoping to showcase the Provincial Archives, their collections, and their current and
potential role in our communities by planning events throughout the province. We thought that,
keeping this goal in mind, a good beginning would be to make a preliminary list of possible
projects to circulate to members for the purpose of soliciting your comments and further
suggestions. We are also looking for volunteers who might be interested not only in planning the
events but also in helping to carry them out. Ideas discussed to date have included a lecture
series, a conference or workshops on using the Archives, a new scholarly history of New
Brunswick, exhibits and one or more events that might bring people together to view or enjoy an
archival collection or collections.

Because we wish to extend the celebration's reach well beyond the greater Fredericton area, we
are looking for the participation and support of people in all areas of the province. Should we
get enough interest, we will plan to take exhibits, speakers and events 'on the road' so to speak, or
at least to sponsor or co-sponsor speakers and events in various venues and in both official
languages. Our purpose in planning the celebrations is to capture interest among the wider public
beyond our Association’s membership and, by demonstrating the accessibility, range and
importance of the Archives, to encourage people to use the collections.

We welcome your suggestions for events, and your participation. Please send your ideas or
comments to myself, and if you would like to become involved in any capacity, I’d be delighted
to hear from you.

Gail Campbell

campbell@unb.ca



